Friends of Village Primary School Village Primary School Windsor Road Thornaby Stockton-on-Tees TS17 8PW



Monday 27 June 2022

Email: mail@FriendsOfVillage.org.uk

Website: http://www.friendsofvillage.org.uk/

Dear Parents and Carers,

Summer Fair - 6th July 2022

Our Summer fair is in less than 2 weeks away and we are looking for support with contributions.

Everyone loves a tombola, but a tombola without prizes isn't great! If you have any soft teddies, toiletry sets, gift sets, boxes of chocolates, sweets, and alcohol to contribute, that would be brilliant.

We will also be holding a raffle at the fair, if any parents, carers, or local business would like to donate a prize that would be amazing.

As always, we appreciate your support to our school. All funds raised, go back into the school to improve the experience for the children.

If you are able to contribute, please drop off at the school office by Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

Yours faithfully,

**Lisa Davies** 

Chair of Friends of Village Primary School